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Ref: APNS/2018/04     January 11, 2018 
 

To: All Member Publications 
 

Sub: Request of Capital Development Authority (CDA) 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 

We are in receipt of a letter No.CDA/PR-50(5)/2010/1730 dated December 21, 2017 received here on 

January 04, 2018 from Capital Development Authority wherein it has been stated that Building Codes 

and Civic Regulations are not being implemented by the owners / developers of the Sector H-13, E-

11 and other private un-acquired land under jurisdiction of MCI/CDA & ICT limits and requested to 

direct the print media to advertise such projects / schemes only with the prior permission / covering 

letter of CDA.  
 

We reproduce hereunder the above letter, which is self-explanatory, for your information and 

compliance. 

 
“ Sub: Approved Minutes of the Meeting of the Special Committee on  

Non-Implementation of the Building Code and Civic Regulations in  

Sector H-13, E-11 and other Private Un-acquired Land by the CDA 

And ICT in Islamabad. 

 
It has been observed with great concern by the Special Committee of the Senate Secretariat headed by Senator 

Muhammad Javed Abbasi that Building Codes and Civic Regulations are not being implemented by the owners / 

developers of the Sector H-13, E-11 and other private un-acquired land under the jurisdiction of MCI/CDA & ICT limits. 

 

2. In order to stop illegal construction and discourage violation of the Building Codes / By-Laws and Civic 

Regulations in the jurisdiction of MCI/CDA and ICT limits, you are requested to direct the Print and Electronic media to 

advertise such projects / schemes only with the prior permission / covering letter of CDA, in the best interest of the 

general public at large. 

 

3. An early and prompt action will highly be appreciated.  

(Muhammad Saleem Akhtar)    

       Deputy Director Public Relations 

Phone No.051-9252614” 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

( Dr. Tanvir A. Tahir ) 

  Executive Director 

      APNS 


